SCS HB 498 -- PAID-IN SURPLUS DISTRIBUTIONS

Currently, the distribution of paid-in surplus to corporate
shareholders is required to be identified as a liquidating
dividend, and the amount per share is required to be disclosed to
the receiving shareholders when it is paid. This bill repeals this
requirement.



